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Towers will scar NH landscapes, including those in Coos County.

Burying lines along Routes 18, 116, 112, and 3 will have a negative impact
on the tourist industry. Small businesses will suffer while the Project digs up
the main streets of NH towns.

There are other projects that can bring Canadian renewable energy to
southern New England without destroying NH's natural beauty. Northern Pass
has been estimated to save the average ratepayer in NH $18 per year on
their utility bills, while Granite State Power Link has estimated its cost
savings for average ratepayers to be $21 per year.
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